
Bike! Walk! Northwest Georgia 
April 3, 2008 

Minutes 
 

Attending: Bill Moll, Joe Anderson, Peter Cervelli, Sheri Henshaw, Gail Priest, John Johston, Tim Jones, 
LaShaun Solomon, Erica Parish, Dean Clemmer, Joey Davidson, Lamante Attaud 
 
Minutes: The minutes of the March meeting were approved as submitted. 
 
Safe Routes to School – Julie Meadows 

 Meeting scheduled for April 19 for walkability survey 
 Plan will emphasize education 

 
School Events - LaShaun Solomon 

 Battlefield Primary School Health Fair  
 Scheduled for April 21 & 22 
 Conducted in cooperation with the Marines and the fire department 

 Bike Safety Classes w/ B & G club 
 Scheduled from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM 
 There will be one class at the Cedartown B&G Club 

 
Events – LaShaun Solomon, et alia 

 Walking Lunch on the Silver Comet Trail (Paulding County) 
 Scheduled for May 9 from 11:30 AM to 1 PM 
 Will be from the Paulding Chamber Trailhead to Sarah Drummond Park 
 Light refreshments will be served 

 Silver Comet Event (Cedartown; Polk County) 
 May 26 – Memorial Day 

 Transportation Fair - Joey Davidson  
 The date is still being decided on 
 As soon as it is decided, Joey will inform LaShaun 
 The 2008 revised version of last years brochure will be used for the handout 

 Bartow walking brochure 
 Draft brochure was passed around 

 Spring walks scheduled – walk across Georgia 
 Nothing in NW Georgia was included in the state walk brochure 
 Next year, local routes need to be included (need to contact the proper agency) 

BWNWGA website (updates) - Lamante Attaud 
 The new features were demonstrated 
 Input is still needed from the group 

 
Sprinkle Spring Workshop – Bill Moll 

 There is still room in the class 
 Several jurisdictions aren't represented (may not have anyone to send) 

 
Regional Bicycle Routes – Bill Moll 

 The state is in the final process of approval of the sign locations on state-maintained routes 
 Bill has found a way to indicate the locations to the local jurisdictions, but is way behind in 

doing so 
 
Bike Summit Report – Bill Moll 

 The Summit went well 
 The Representatives are going to send a letter encouraging progress on SRTS – we are 

now dead last in the country 
 
Meeting Adjournment 
 
Next meeting: May 1, 2008 


